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May	1,	2020	
	
To	Our	Valued	Boling	Vision	Center	Guests	&	Community,	
	
We	wanted	to	take	this	opportunity	to	say	THANK	YOU	for	the	support	and	love	you’ve	extended	to	our	Boling	Vision	
Center	Family	over	the	past	6	weeks.	As	many	of	you	know,	on	March	20,	2020,	we	made	the	difficult	decision	to	
suspend	all	non-emergent/urgent	eye	care	services	during	the	COVID-19	pandemic	in	an	effort	to	help	flatten	the	
curve	and	to	slow	the	spread	of	this	developing	virus.	Throughout	these	unsettling	times,	Boling	Vision	Center	has	
continued	to	serve	our	Community’s	emergent	and	urgent	eye	care	needs	in	an	effort	to	care	for	vision	emergencies	
and	eye	injuries,	thus	reducing	hospital	emergency	room	and	urgent	care	center	visits.			
	
Please	know	that	we	have	done	our	absolute	best	to	remain	a	“constant”	 for	our	community,	as	well	as	our	BVC	
Family,	over	the	past	6	weeks.	Thank	you	to	everybody	who	reached	out	and	interacted	with	us,	all	who	participated	
in	our	virtual	LASIK	and	Cataract	consultations,	and	those	who	sent	us	messages	of	support	and	appreciation.	Your	
messages	definitely	kept	our	“eye	on	the	prize”	and	further	encouraged	us	to	identify	new	and	innovative	ways	to	
serve	our	community	throughout	the	remainder	of	this	pandemic	and	beyond	(i.e.	Virtual	Visits,	Drive-Thru	Testing,	
Patient	Apps,	etc.).		
	
With	the	above	in	mind,	we	are	happy	to	announce	that	the	Boling	Vision	Center	Family	will	officially	be	back	in	
action	and	ready	to	safely	and	responsibly	serve	our	community	beginning	Monday,	May	4th.	Although	some	things	
may	look	and	feel	a	little	bit	different	than	you’ve	experienced	in	the	past	(some	processes	and	services	have	been	
modified	based	on	expert	recommendations	as	well	as	federal	and	state	coronavirus	guidance),	please	rest	assured	
that	 the	 same	AMAZING	 team	of	 vision	experts	will	 still	 be	 the	ones	protecting,	 preserving	 and	enhancing	your	
precious	gift	of	sight	with	Integrity,	Compassion	&	Excellence.		
	
To	learn	more	about	the	extraordinary	efforts	the	Boling	Vision	Center	Family	is	employing	to	mitigate	risks	and	to	
keep	our	BVC	Family	and	beloved	Guests/Patients	safe,	please	visit	 the	COVID-19	Update	page	of	our	website	at	
BolingVisionCenter.com/COVID-19-Update/.	 We	 appreciate	 your	 kindness,	 patience	 and	 understanding	 as	 we	
perfect	 these	new	processes,	 and	we	are	beyond	excited	 to	 SEE	you	and	 to	SERVE	your	eye	 care	needs	moving	
forward.		
	
In	 closing,	 please	 know	 that	 Boling	 Vision	 Center	 is	 proud	 to	 be	 a	 local	 medical	 practice	 that	 has	 been	
compassionately	serving	this	community	for	60	years!	Because	we	live,	work,	and	play	(when	it’s	safe	to	do	so,	of	
course)	 alongside	 each	 of	 you	 and	 your	 families,	 please	 remember	 that	 your	 patronage,	 friendship,	 love,	 and	
continued	support	(now	more	than	ever)	will	help	us	continue	to	serve	this	community	for	another	60+	more!	
	
Stay	safe	and	healthy,	my	friends!	
	
Warmest	Regards,	
	
	
	
Hayley	Boling,	MBA,	COE	 	 	 	 Richard	Boling	II,	MD	
Chief	Executive	Officer		 	 	 	 Owner,	Chief	Medical	Officer	


